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MEMORANDUM 
 

December 8, 2017 
 
To:   Housing Clients 
 
From:  Hobbs, Straus, Dean & Walker, LLP 
   
Re:  Action on NAHASDA Reauthorization Bill in the House  
 

This morning we learned that the NAHASDA Reauthorization bill introduced by 
Representative Steve Pearce (R-NM), HR 3864, will be subject to mark up at a House 
Financial Services Committee meeting to be held next Tuesday, December 12, 2017 
(along with a number of other bills).  The hearing begins at 10:00 AM.  This is a 
promising sign of momentum on this bill. 

 
However, we have also heard (but have not been able as yet to independently 

verify) about some other potential developments with the HR 3864. We have heard that 
the Financial Services Committee Chairman Jeb Hensarling (R-TX) is requiring that the 
Native Hawaiian provisions be dropped from the bill for it to move out of 
Committee. We also heard that Representative Pearce wants the bill to move forward, so 
he will be agreeing to accept the Chairman’s requirement and will remove the Native 
Hawaiian provisions from the bill. 
 

We have also heard (but, again, have not been able yet to confirm) that 
Representative Gwen Moore (D-WI), a co-sponsor of HR 3864, is expected to offer an 
amendment during markup to put those provisions back in. In order for that effort to 
succeed, she will need to get strong support from other members of the Committee – both 
Republican and Democratic. Therefore, if these provisions are important to you (and we 
understand the bill may not get Democratic support without such provisions) it will be 
crucial to reach out to other members of the Financial Services Committee, particularly 
those members who are in your District. 

 
Here is a list of the members of the Financial Services Committee. 
 

Majority (Republican) Minority (Democrat) 

• Jeb Hensarling, 
Texas, Chairman 

• Peter T. King, New York 

• Maxine Waters, California, Ranking 
Member 

• Carolyn B. Maloney, New York 
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• Ed Royce, California 
• Frank Lucas, Oklahoma 
• Patrick McHenry, North 

Carolina 
• Steve Pearce, New Mexico 
• Bill Posey, Florida 
• Blaine Luetkemeyer, Missouri 
• Bill Huizenga, Michigan 
• Sean Duffy, Wisconsin 
• Steve Stivers, Ohio 
• Randy Hultgren, Illinois 
• Dennis A. Ross, Florida 
• Robert Pittenger, North Carolina 
• Ann Wagner, Missouri 
• Andy Barr, Kentucky 
• Keith Rothfus, Pennsylvania 
• Luke Messer, Indiana 
• Scott Tipton, Colorado 
• Roger Williams, Texas 
• Bruce Poliquin, Maine 
• Mia Love, Utah 
• French Hill, Arkansas 
• Tom Emmer, Minnesota 
• Lee Zeldin, New York 
• Dave Trott, Michigan 
• Barry Loudermilk, Georgia 
• Alex Mooney, West Virginia 
• Tom MacArthur, New Jersey 
• Warren Davidson, Ohio 
• Ted Budd, North Carolina 
• David Kustoff, Tennessee 
• Claudia Tenney, New York 
• Trey Hollingsworth, Indiana 

• Nydia Velázquez, New York 
• Brad Sherman, California 
• Gregory W. Meeks, New York 
• Michael Capuano, Massachusetts 
• William Clay, Jr., Missouri 
• Stephen Lynch, Massachusetts 
• David Scott, Georgia 
• Al Green, Texas 
• Emanuel Cleaver, Missouri 
• Gwen Moore, Wisconsin 
• Keith Ellison, Minnesota 
• Ed Perlmutter, Colorado 
• Jim Himes, Connecticut 
• Bill Foster, Illinois 
• Dan Kildee, Michigan 
• John Delaney, Maryland 
• Kyrsten Sinema, Arizona 
• Joyce Beatty, Ohio 
• Denny Heck, Washington 
• Juan Vargas, California 
• Josh Gottheimer, New Jersey 
• Vicente González, Texas 
• Charlie Crist, Florida 
• Ruben Kihuen, Nevada 

 
 
Conclusion: 
 
If you have any questions about the items in this memorandum, please do not 

hesitate to contact Edmund Clay Goodman at EGoodman@hobbsstraus.com or by phone 
at (503) 242-1745.  


